
 

 

 

 

 

 

Welcome to the 64th edition of Speedway Australia’s Speed eNews. 

This weekly communication serves to keep clubs and organisations up to date on current events, 

handy tips to improve competition and safety, as well as any changes that may be taking place 

within the sport.  

Please make sure that if you are the contact receiving this information for your organisation that you 

pass the information on to the rest of your committee as to keep them in the loop. You are also 

encouraged to distribute this newsletter to your members. Feel free to get in touch if you have any 

questions or require a copy of one of the previous editions. 

 

NAVIGATING THE CONVENTION CENTRE 

With over 150 people attending the Speedway 

Awards and over 80 delegates for the National 

Forum, Safety Conference and Australasian 

Speedway Promoters Association AGM, it’s going to 

be a busy weekend in Adelaide in two weeks’ time.  

All events are on two levels in the same part of the 

Convention Centre, and these handy maps should 

help you navigate your way around the venue.  

The carparking map is self-explanatory, the Ground 

floor map shows where the Speedway Awards dinner will take place. Make your way from the main 

entrance to Foyer F, where staff will be on hand to provide you with a welcome drink.  

The other three events are in the Riverbank rooms directly below the Awards venue. Again, enter 

through the main entrance and head downstairs to the Riverbank foyer.   

We look forward to seeing you on June 22! 

 

Carpark Map 

 

 



 

NAVIGATING THE CONVENTION CENTRE 
 

Saturday Night - Awards Venue – Foyer F (left) 

Saturday and Sunday Venue – directly below awards 

 

LIME IN SPEEDWAY 

It used to be commonplace around speedway tracks, 

but the use of lime in track surfaces and as a marking 

agent, or to assist in reducing moisture on a racing 

surface does bring some risk. Here is a link to a recent 

article about how it went badly wrong for an AMA 

Supercross event in San Diego.  

 

Certainly food for thought! 

 

 

SPEEDWAY AUSTRALIA CONTACTS   
Please see below for the relevant contacts for all your Speedway Australia requirements. 
 

General Enquiries 08 8139 0777       or   admin@speedwayaustralia.net.au 

Tim Savell  General Manager   tim@speedwayaustralia.net.au 

James Hadley  Youth Development Officer  james@speedwayaustralia.net.au 

Kirsten Knox  Licensing & Operations Admin. kirsten@speedwayaustralia.net.au 

Robin Pearce  Accounts    accounts@speedwayaustralia.net.au 

Angela Warren Office Administrator   angela@speedwayaustralia.net.au 

 

For more information regarding this year’s Speedway Australia National Forum, to confirm your 

attendance or for assistance in booking accommodation, contact your relevant Development 

Officer below. 

 

Sport Dev - NSW, QLD and VIC Venues and State Divisions, plus National Open Wheel and Karts 

Adam Brook  Ph. 0429 333 528   adam@speedwayaustralia.net.au 

 

Sport Dev - WA, NT, SA and TAS Venues and State Divisions, plus National Sedan and Modifieds 

Ross Kirby  Ph. 0436 375 938   ross@speedwayaustralia.net.au 

 

Track and Safety - National Safety Conference Agenda Item Queries 

Liz Weaver  Ph. 0487 002 287   liz@speedwayaustralia.net.au 
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